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Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year to Friends of Emroyd 

 

 

 

A successful year was finished off with further hedge laying and the fixing of 

the gate at the bottom of the field with a box stile on Sunday 17 December. 

This was followed by a Sunday lunch at the Little Bull. 

 

We are all excited for 2018 when we will see the seat in the field by the 

track being fixed in place, together with the placing of a number of bird 

boxes in the wood. Our first work session is 14 January 2018. 

 

Work is also taking place to submit a bid  

for funding for phase 2 of the track. 

 

Hope to see on Sunday 14 January 2018. 

 

Why not join us on Facebook and keep in touch with updates? 
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